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The Wisconsin Department of 
TransportaƟon (WisDOT) is iniƟaƟng a 
study regarding the reconstrucƟon of the 
92nd Street Bridge over I-894 in Greenfield.  
 
STUDY CONSIDERATIONS: 
 Reconstruc on:  Full reconstrucƟon of 

the 92nd Street Bridge over I-894 and 
reconstruct secƟons of 92nd Street 
which connect to the bridge 

 Realign: Straighten the curved secƟon 
of 92nd Street which match into the 
bridge  

 
WHY IS WISDOT PROPOSING TO 
RECONSTRUCT THE 92ND STREET BRIDGE? 

 ReconstrucƟng a bridge before it 
reaches a criƟcal state is more cost-
effecƟve than addressing an 
emergency. ProacƟve investment in 
reconstrucƟon avoids higher costs 
associated with emergency repairs. 

 ReconstrucƟng the 92nd Street Bridge 
over I-894 is not merely about replacing 
an aging structure but about prioriƟzing 
safety, supporƟng economic vitality, 
and ensuring the long-term 
funcƟonality of transportaƟon 
infrastructure. 

For addiƟonal informaƟon or to provide comments 
regarding the study, check out our website: hƩps://
wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/se/92bridge 

or contact: 
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chrisƟne.hanna@dot.wi.gov 

414-750-1555 

 


